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TO:  All Versalift Users
SUBJECT: Flyboom pivot bearings
SERVICE BULLETIN REF.  05/0502
DATE: April 05
On a number of recent occasions it has been found that the bolts securing the bearing housings on the top and bottom flyboom pivots have been allowed to remain loose for a considerable period of time.  We must point out that these bolts are considered to be a critical fastener and are marked with sentry seal on production.  This therefore requires these bolts to be part of the operator’s daily inspection and a careful check during all routine services to ensure that they are retightened if they should become loose.
Failure to ensure that these securing bolts are tight could lead to fretting between the bearing housing and the flyboom structure as well as elongation of the bolt holes.  
This bulletin is for technical information purposes only and does not constitute authority for mandatory replacement of parts or warranty claim submission.

If you have any questions, or if further information is required, please contact the Versalift Technical Help Line on 01536  721010
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